The following students were selected for the 2019 North Carolina Governor’s School (from left to right):
Alex Dutterer (Wheatmore High), Evan Waisner (Southwestern Randolph High), Daniel McNeill
(Southwestern Randolph High), Ethan Hatfield (Southwestern Randolph High), Raven Sizemore
(Randleman High), Alyssa Pope (Randleman High), Colin David (Randleman High). Not pictured: Adison
Degrosiellier (Wheatmore High)

The Governor's School of North Carolina is a five and one-half week summer residential program for
intellectually gifted high school students, integrating academic disciplines, the arts, and unique courses
on each of two campuses. It is the oldest statewide summer residential program for academically or
intellectually gifted high school students in the nation.

The program, which is open to rising seniors only, with exceptions made for rising juniors in selected
performing/visual arts areas, is located on two campuses: Governor's School West at Salem College in
Winston-Salem and Governor's School East at Meredith College in Raleigh. The program is administered
by the Public Schools of North Carolina, the State Board of Education, and the Department of Public
Instruction through the Exceptional Children Division.



